
 

RSU 54/MSAD54 

SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Minutes 

Tuesday September 22, 2020 at 6:00 PM 

Skowhegan Area Middle School  

Cafeteria 
 

Members Present: Jennifer Poirier - Chair; Jean Franklin - Vice Chair;  

Harold Bigelow; Brandy Morgan; Todd Smith; Karen Smith; Kathy Wilder; 

Mike Lambke; Goff French 

   Also Present: Lynda Quinn; Jon Moody; David Leavitt  

 

 

1. MSAD 54 Mascot/Imagery Discussion 

 

The Committee members reviewed the student voting data on the mascot 

names. The discussion focused on following the students’ top three options. 

There was discussion regarding the name "Skowhegan", and if it should be 

considered as a mascot, but the group ultimately chose to move forward the 

students’ top three choices to the Board.  

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board consider the following 

three nickname/mascot and vote to adopt a new nickname/mascot 

and any related imagery, based on the results of student feedback:  

Phoenix, River Hawks and Skowhegan. 

 

2. Permission to Accept Funds 

 

Canaan Elementary has received a donation from Hoang Realty to purchase 

school supplies for teachers. 

 

     Recommendation: That the School Board accept the donation for 

     Canaan Elementary School from Hoang Realty. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  

October 8, 2020 


